Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 bristolri.gov 401-253-7000

August 14, 2024

TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director

RE: Petition from Peter L. Accardi, Jr. for License to Maintain

Island at the Intersection of Sullivan and Tobin Lanes

I have reviewed the above petition and have no objection to the License to Maintain the island at the intersection of Sullivan and Tobin Lanes.

My understanding is that this license is for the repair/replacement of the existing neighborhood sign at the intersection. This has also been reviewed by the Zoning Officer who has no objections to this allowed sign.

> STEVEN CONTENT Town Administrat

Thank you.